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Dear Friend,

The Endwell United Methodist Church (EUMC) in Endwell, NY is a warm and friendly Christian community of people, dedicated to the goal of inspiring positive change in our community and today’s world. Though a Methodist church by denomination, we take pride in opening our doors to all. 

During the trying times of the past 2 years, we were still able to focus on a mission that has become our signature, feeding the hungry in our surrounding communities.  This is a real problem for many in this area.  Our Monday evening, free will, community dinner is in its 24th year and serving 200+ people per week. Once per month, we serve over 200 families with our Southern Tier Mobile food distribution. and also participate in Brown Bag Sunday in which church members fill brown grocery bags with food to be donated to local food pantries.

This year we are thrilled to be able to begin some of our community outreach events again, including VBS (Vacation Bible School), which this summer will provide 100+ kids a week long learning adventure in a safe environment and Trunk or Treat, which last year saw 1,000+ people pass through our parking lot.   

In order to raise funds to keep our community outreach strong, EUMC is holding a fundraising event. We are holding our 8th annual EUMC Golf Classic on Saturday, August 27th at Endwell Greens Golf Club in Endwell, New York. This event will offer food and prizes to participants, in addition to a round of golf. We are hoping that this event will help raise the vital funds needed to keep our important ministries going.

If you have sponsored our tournament in past years, thank you for your generosity!

This year, if able, would you please consider a level of sponsorship?   Anything that you could do to help, would be greatly appreciated. We would thank you in our church bulletin, newsletter, and on our website as well as on signage the day of the event.

Please look into your heart and see if you can help. Thank you so much for taking the time to read this and please take a minute to check out our website at www.endwellumc.org.

Sincerely,


Reverend Mark Kimpland, Pastor
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